
Gandhinagar Institute of Technology 
Circular  

  

No. GIT/STS/2017/  

Date: 21/4/2017  

  

All the concerned students are informed to collect hall tickets of BE semester 5, 6, 7, & 8 regular 

and remedial on 24/04/2017 from the students’ section. Students are advised to collect the hall 

tickets during the stipulated time so that errors, if any can be rectified in time. Institute shall not be 

responsible if errors are not communicated to GTU in time due to collection of hall tickets by the 

students at fag end. 

 

 

  

Dr N M Bhatt  
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